
From: Aldridge, Jason H.
To: Estabrook, Richard; Moore, Robin E CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA); Carey, Brad J CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA);

Parsons, Timothy A.
Cc: Leblanc, Franck L; Luedike, Benny; Yates, Brian; Goorland, Scott
Subject: RE: SAJ-2019-02708 - FPL Transmission Project - Section 106 PA Review Needed
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 11:20:01 AM

Caution - External Email (jason.aldridge@dos.myflorida.com)
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Hello Rich,
 
Only one comment from me. Since this PA is addressing one undertaking for Section 106 purposes,
there needs to be one final finding of effect for the undertaking. Stip. III.B.1.c. should refer to
Project, rather than resources under consideration. The provisions under Stip. IX should allow for
construction to begin in some areas, before the final finding of effect. Otherwise the changes look
acceptable to me.
 
We are reviewing the Archaeology Testing Plans and will send comments for those in the next few
days.
 
Thank you,
Jason

 
Jason Aldridge 
Compliance Review Supervisor | Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer | Bureau of Historic
Preservation | Division of Historical Resources | Florida Department of State | 500 South Bronough
Street | Tallahassee, Florida 32399 | Office: 850.245.6344 | 1.800.847.7278 | Cell:
850.545.9068 |Jason.Aldridge@DOS.MyFlorida.Com | dos.myflorida.com/historical
 
 
 

From: Estabrook, Richard [mailto:Richard.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 2:31 PM
To: Moore, Robin E CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA) <Robin.E.Moore@usace.army.mil>; Carey, Brad J CIV
USARMY CESAJ (USA) <Brad.J.Carey@usace.army.mil>; Aldridge, Jason H.
<Jason.Aldridge@dos.myflorida.com>; Parsons, Timothy A. <Timothy.Parsons@dos.myflorida.com>
Cc: Leblanc, Franck L <Franck.L.Leblanc@fpl.com>; Luedike, Benny <Benny.Luedike@fpl.com>; Yates,
Brian <Brian.Yates@fpl.com>; Goorland, Scott <Scott.Goorland@fpl.com>
Subject: SAJ-2019-02708 - FPL Transmission Project - Section 106 PA Review Needed
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The attachments/links in this message have been scanned by Proofpoint.

Folks,
 
Attached is a revised version of the NFRC Transmission Line Programmatic Agreement (PA) with the
USACE General Council (GC) comments. I have addressed the questions and comments made by the
USACE GC; the other corrections simply make this a cleaner document.
 
Please review these changes. Most are minor clarifications to timelines or statute references.  As
soon as we get word back from the Advisory Council and the Tribal consultation is complete, Gulf
Power would like to get this signed.
 
The appendices have not changed, but if anyone needs fresh copies just let me know.
 
Best, Rich
 
Richard W. Estabrook, Ph.D., RPA
Senior Project Manager/Archaeologist
Environmental Services
Office: (561) 691.3054
Cell (561) 427.5483
Richard.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com
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